
[image: ]



3107 S Crums Lane
Louisville, Kentucky 40216-4416
                 HBPfoundation1994@gmail.com


March 1, 2021

Dear Senior Counselor,

The Hortense B. Perry Foundation of the Eta Omega Chapter of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporation is offering financial assistance to deserving High School African American Female Seniors who plan to enter college in the fall of 2019. 
  
This year students may apply for one of two scholarships:

1. Hortense B. Perry/Henrietta Johnson Trust ( African American Females)

2. HBCU (African American Female students who will attend a Historically Black College or University)
Please distribute these applications to African American Female Seniors at your school.  If you have questions please call me at 502.491.5736 or 502.641.6948.

All applications will be reviewed by our Scholarship Committee and must be received by April 10, 2021.

Thanking you in advance for your assistance.

Sincerely,



Verna Cahoon, Chairman 
Hortense B. Perry Foundation
Scholarship Committee








The Hortense B Perry is a 501(c) (3) organization.  One primary goal of our organization is to provide educational advancement opportunities for youth in our local community.
The Hortense B. Perry Foundation
Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Inc.
Eta Omega Chapter
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